Notice of Public Meeting
WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Northwest Florida Water Management District
The Northwest Florida Water Management District announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: January 15, 2019, 2:00 p.m. CT. 
PLACE: Okaloosa County Water & Sewer Department, 1804 Lewis Turner Blvd., Administration Building, 3rd Floor, Suite 300, Fort Walton Beach, FL 32547.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE PRESENTED: The Northwest Florida Water Management District determined on December 13, 2018, that the Region II (Okaloosa, Santa Rosa, and Walton counties) Regional Water Supply Plan (RWSP) should continue, per section 373.709, Florida Statutes. In support of an update to the Region II RWSP, this informational meeting invites local governments, water utilities, and other affected and interested parties to participate in the water supply planning process and to collaborate in generating water supply development project options. The meeting agenda is available on the District’s website, www.nwfwater.com/Water-Resources/Water-Supply-Planning/Regional-Water-Supply-Planning, or by contacting Christina Coger at (850)539-5999 or Christina.Coger@nwfwater.com. 
CHANGES OR CANCELLATION OF MEETING: Should changes to meeting location, cancellation or rescheduling due to inclement weather be needed, the District shall give timely notice of such changes via the District’s website at www.nwfwater.com and social media. Information may also be available via phone by calling (850)539-5999. 

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations is asked to advise the agency at least 72 hours in advance by contacting Wendy Dugan at (850)539-5999. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
